TIDEWATER MG "T' CLASSICS - MONTHLY BULLETIN - 3/23/74

BADGES - The Club badges have arrived at last and are of excellent quality.
A total of 50 were received as ordered at a final cost of $3.05 each.
Badges are available from Roy Wiley for $3.00. If you haven't paid
in advance, pay Jack Manherz.

MARCH MEETING - The March meeting was held at the appartment of Kacey Chuilli.
14 people were present, with 3 TD's.

Treasurer's Report: $55.86 in the treasury after paycesnt for the
badges. Additional money was collected for badges during the meeting.

The badge payment policy was reviewed and basically is that every
member is entitled to one badge as part of the membership fee;
members who have paid $3.00 for that badge will have that $3.00
deducted from the following year's membership dues.

A policy regarding the purchase of additional badges was voted on
and established as follows:
Badges purchased by members for display on additional pre-1956
MG cars are $3.00. Badges purchased by members for other
purposes are $5.00, except to members of good standing as of
the March meeting.

Future activities for the Club were discussed and an activities
committee consisting of Bob Brown and Roosevelt Mosley was appointed.
Suggestions for activities should be submitted to the committee. It
is hoped to develop a tentative callendar for future activities.

It was decided to affilliate with the New England MG "T" Register

with a primary purpose of making ourselves known thrcugh the pages
of the "T" Register's bi-monthly magazine - "The Sacred Octagon".

All Club members are urged to join the N.E. MG "T" Register.

FUTURE ACTIVITIES - Any suggestions for future Club activities are very
welcome and should be submitted to the activities coraittee. We
are looking for suggestions for monthly meetings such as technical
sessions, and suggestions for Summer activities such as picnics,
outings, rallies, and participation in local parades. Volunteers
to host or organize Summer activities are very welcoxze.

The date for the Mini-Gathering-of-the-Faithful, organized by the
Chesapeake chapter of the N.E. MG "T" Register, has besen re-scheduled
for the week-end of June 1-2. The gathering will be held at

Harpers Ferry, W.Va and, if other Mini-GOF's are anything to go by,
should be an enjoyable "T'-weekend.

APRIL MEETING - The April meeting will be held at the home of Dennis Duff -
7432 Adele Drive, Norfolk - on Wednesday, April 3 at 7.30 pm. A map
is attached. (Cathy and Camille will be out of town and will be
unable to hostess the meeting as originally planned.)}
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